
VDOT RESPONSE TO DPB ECONOMIC IMPACT ANALYSIS ON PROPOSED 
CHANGES TO SUBDIVISION STREET REQUIREMENTS 

 
Having reviewed the economic impact analysis prepared by the Department of Planning 
and Budget regarding the proposed Subdivision Street Requirements, VDOT concurs 
with the analysis and acknowledges that the proposed changes may result in minor 
increases in the cost for developing new streets but, overall, on a system wide basis, 
VDOT believes the impact will be relatively cost neutral and beneficial to the public. 

 


